
            
 

 
 
 

September 10, 2012 
 
 
       
Ms. Mary Lampert 
Pilgrim Watch, Director 
148 Washington Street 
Duxbury, MA 02332 
 
Dear Ms. Lampert: 
 
This is to acknowledge receipt of your electronic correspondence to the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission dated September 6, 2012, providing Pilgrim Watch’s comments on 
SECY-12-0110, Consideration of Economic Consequences within the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission’s Regulatory Framework.  Your comments have been provided to the Commission, 
posted on our public website, and will be made part of the record for the Commission meeting 
on economic consequences on September 11, 2012.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

     /RA/ 
       
Annette L. Vietti-Cook 
 

 
 
 


